
September 24,2001 

Paula Isler 
State of Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 323 99-0850 

Re: Docket No. 0 10626-TC 

Dear Ms. Isler, 

Enclosed is the payment for the Order No. PSC-01-1837-AS-TC in the amount of 
$ IOO.00. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If there is anything else that is needed please 
contact me at 714-668-8520 xl18. 

Sincerely, 
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